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WEWNĘTRZNY SYSTEM ZAPEWNIENIA JAKOŚCI KSZTAŁCENIA  

  

 

Lublin, 1st February 2022 

 

 

Dear all,  

 

Due to the continuing pandemic situation with the Sars-Cov-2 virus and constantly 

changing restrictions, the ending winter semester has been predominantly conducted in a hybrid 

manner. The continuous functioning within a changing reality and the necessity to adapt to such 

a form of work can be difficult both for us and for the students.  

In order to learn more about your opinions regarding the situations you encounter 

during the didactic process in conditions such as pandemic, as well as your training needs, a 

survey for lecturers will be carried out between 9 February and 4 March. 

The aim of the survey is to identify possible difficult situations that teachers may 

encounter, as well as to find out the answers to the questions - what forms and what topics of 

improving teaching competences would you be interested in. It is also interesting to learn about 

your experiences in the winter semester 2021/2022. 

The survey will be carried out in the form of an anonymous electronic questionnaire 

using the University's Study Support System, by the Centre for Learning and Education Support. 

All participants will receive information about the access to the questionnaire on their working 

e-mail addresses. 

You are cordially invited to take part in the survey and I kindly ask you to share your 

opinions and experiences. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Dorota Kołodyńska 

Vice-Rector for Student Affairs and Education Quality 

 

 


